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From: Janni Rasmussen 
Sent: 14 March 2024 07:44
To: Immingham Green Energy Terminal
Subject: Sv: TR030008 - Notification to your Government as a European Economic Area 

(EEA) State under the EIA Regulations - Immingham Green Energy Terminal (MST Id 
nr.: 9659702)

To Jack Patten 

Denmark thanks for the notification regarding the project "Immingham Green Energy Terminal" and wants to 
participate in the further environmental assessment process. 

The notification has been sent for consultation to several Danish authorities and interest organizations and has been 
published on the Danish Environmental Protection Agency's website. 

Authorities 
- The Environmental Protection Agency; the units: Circular Economy and Waste have this comment:
"In the transboundary screening from spring 2023, you describe how you would import ammonium to be
stored and processed at the site to create green hydrogen.
On page 296 you have written the following: "When operational, the Project would receive consignments
of refrigerated liquid anhydrous ammonia delivered via ship to an offloading jetty where it would be
transferred for storage in tanks onshore prior to use. Hydrogen gas would then be produced by the
conversion of ammonia, which would then be liquefied for filling into bulk road tankers which would
deliver hydrogen to users".
The Danish EPA had initially written, that It should be included, whether the imported ammonium is to be
treated as waste during the transboundary shipment. If the shipment is considered waste the Regulation
(EC) No 1013/2006 of 14 June 2006 on shipments of waste (the WSR) would apply. If not, other relevant
legislation and the consequences thereof should be considered.
It is still not present in the report, 1) whether the ammonium is considerede waste, and 2) if the
ammonium is not waste, what other legislation is relevant and what are the consequences of importing
the ammonium as a product."

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me. 

Best regards 

Janni Rasmussen  
Unit secretary | ESPOO | Landscape and Forest 
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